
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

STUDENT BULLETIN 
May 3, 1973

But they that wait upon the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount 
up with wings as eagles; they shall run, and not be weary; and they shall walk,
and not faint. — Isaiah
KCNC ELECTIONS:
If you are a member of KCNC Club in any way, it is necessary for you to be at 
the election on Tuesday, May 8 at 6:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria. We will be electing 
next year's officers - President, Program Director, and Secretary-Treasurer.
Your attendance is appreciated.
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
Graduates - The graduation announcements are here! We have a few extras - "early 
birds get the worms"!
Record Sale - Thursday and Friday. Some as low as $3.25. Kings Four records 
for $3*98 or two for ^6.98. Gary Liden records Z5•
LIBRARY JOB OPENINGS:
Are you a freshman in the Bible College program? Do you qualify for the work- 
study program? Would, you like to work in the college library next year? If so, 
please see Miss Garman in the library this week.
CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Friday, May U - Mr. Crowder, Stewardship presentation 
Monday, May 7 - ASB - Installation of new officers 
Tuesday, May 8 - Choralons, informal package 
Wednesday, May 9 - President Hurst 
Thursday, May 10 - Awards Chapel 
Friday, May 11 - WOM Chapel
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This is a Window Drop Mailing Label for 
mailing out grades for the spring 
quarter. PRINT name and address where 
you wish to have grades mailed to you 
after the end of the current quarter.
Drop in mail drop in SUB or leave at 
the counter in the Administration Building 
or leave at the Registrar's Office.
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